
                           

 
 

June 1, 2016 

Dear Customer: 

As a valued customer of Calumet County Bank, we’d like to share some exciting news!  On June 1, 2016, 

Calumet County Bank was merged into State Bank of Chilton, a family-owned, truly local, and strong 

community bank headquartered in Chilton, Wisconsin. 

Like Calumet County Bank, State Bank of Chilton has a community banking tradition that sets us apart 

from other financial institutions.  We have a strong culture of commitment to customers and the 

community we serve.  For six generations and over 125 years, State Bank of Chiton has been providing 

exceptional face-to-face personal service while remaining dedicated to our customers’ financial success.   

Although, the Calumet County Bank name has changed, many things will remain the same including the 

local employees you already know and trust, and the high quality products and services to which you are 

accustomed.   

The systems operational merger of the banks will occur in September.  We will provide you plenty of 

advance notice of the operational merger and any limited impact it may have on your banking.   Until 

the operational merger is complete, please continue conducting your business as usual at either the 

Brillion or Sherwood offices.   

Welcome to State Bank of Chilton!  We are excited for you to experience what makes State Bank of 

Chilton, your trusted partner since 1891!  If you have any questions, please contact us at (920)756-2181. 

Sincerely,  
 
Brad Grant    Laura J. Hoerth 
President    Executive Vice President 
Calumet County Bank   State Bank of Chilton 

 


